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Dredging Operations Cobbs Quay Marina 

 
Mariners are advised that dredging operations at Cobbs Quay Marina in Holes Bay will 
commence on 9th October 2017 for approximately one month. 
 
The work will be carried out by the backhoe dredger “Witton II” and the spoil will be disposed of 
at the spoil ground off Swanage, or in bad weather the in harbour spoil ground, East of Brownsea 
Island, by the self-propelled hopper barges “Split Two and/or Split Three”. 
 
Both vessels will be exhibiting the required lights and/or shapes as per the COLREGS. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with extreme caution when the Split Barges are transiting the 
“Twin Sails” bridge site and requested to keep clear of the “Witton II” and to reduce speed to a 
minimum in the vicinity and to commensurate with safe navigation. 
 
For further information please contact Poole Harbour Control on VHF channel 14. 
 
 
 
This LNTM will self-cancel on completion of the dredging operation. 
Mariners are reminded that Radar, AIS, CCTV, telephone and VHF channels are recorded. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Captain B P Murphy 
Harbour Master 
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